There will be an informational meeting for homeowners regarding
Deed Restriction proposed changes on February 15t at 7PM.

For those who are presently in the park the Trustees are expediting the
packet distribution for those homeowners.

Deed packets to be handed out after Informational meeting on Feb.
15t to homeowners showing identification and signing. Only one
packet/vote per household.

Four tables will be set up after the meeting to speed the process of
distribution.

1. Alphabetical order for Canadians
2. Letters A-H
3. Letters [-P
4. Letters Q-Z

For those homeowners who can’t attend the meeting they can come to
office Feb. 16™, 17% and 18™ to pick up packets. Identification and
signing will be required. Remaining packets will be mailed after
February 18.




